
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow, what a busy and amazing year it has been in Hazel Class! 

This term we visited Hertfordshire Zoo, had Sports Day, we were visited by the laughter 

specialist and the travelling librarian. We had so much fun and worked very hard, now 

the Hazelnuts are looking forward to a lovely summer break! 
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Literacy 

This term in literacy Hazel class have continued working on their fine motor skills. We 

have also been sharing books with an adult, making and remembering sounds in 

phonics, and continuing with our writing and letter formation targets. We also enjoyed 

our sensory story “The Train Ride”. 

 

  
Maths 

In Maths this term Hazel class have been exploring the concept of “big” and “small”. 

We have been exploring big and small objects, sorting objects into big and small, and 

putting objects into size order. We have also continued working on our counting skills 

and exploring numbers through songs and rhymes. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic 

Our topic this term has been “On The Move” and we have been learning all about 

transport! We made vehicles to go on our display and had fun making the sounds of 

the various vehicles. In PE we have been practicing our ball skills as well as our climbing 

and mobility, and in PSHE we have been playing cooperatively with our friends as well 

as learning about our emotions through the colour monster story. 

  

Thanks to all the Hazelnuts for being so amazing this last year. 

You have all worked so hard and we are very proud of everything you have achieved. 

We hope you have a lovely and restful summer break, and we look forward to seeing 

all of you in September. 

From the team in Hazel Class, 

Adam, Jo, Elena and Molly 

 

 

 

 


